
 SPAD Homegrown Talent Scholarship Criteria 
 
The SPAD Homegrown Talent Scholarship has been developed by Sports Administration 
graduates from Sudbury who are excited to give back to the future draft prospects entering the 
program. We are looking for a driven, passionate, sport- and community-oriented individual who 
is entering the Sports Administration program at Laurentian University this upcoming fall. 
Sudbury has bred incredible leaders in the sports industry and we are looking for the next one. 
 
 
There are three important pillars of this scholarship that need to be conveyed throughout your 
application. These pillars, in conjunction with considering your academic achievements via your 
transcript, will be highly considered. We are looking for a candidate who meets one or more of 
the following three pillars:  

® Volunteer work within the community and extra-curricular activities you’ve been 
involved in throughout high school 

® Sports involvement 
® Work experience 

 
 
Using a platform that is most comfortable for you, please share the reason why you are the best 
candidate for the scholarship. You can choose to write a one-page essay, create a video or other 
graphic, submit reference letters or any other creative outlets that best communicates you. Please 
include answers to the following: 

® Explain what this scholarship would mean to you and why being chosen as the recipient 
is important to you. 

® Share your involvement in any of the three pillars mentioned above that pertain to you 
® Tell us why you chose the Sports Administration program and what your future post-

graduation goals are.  
® Tell us who your favourite person in the sports world is – it can be an athlete, coach, 

management, front-office personnel, etc. Share with us why. 
 
 
Please attach the following items as your application:  

1. Your resume 
2. The essay/video/graphic/etc. 
3. An official school transcript 

 
One $500 scholarship will be awarded to the successful recipient upon proof of enrollment. 
 
 
For consideration, please return the completed application by July 15, 2022  to: 

Sara Campbell, Dawson Reale & Roberto Bagnato 
sacampbell@laurentian.ca 


